
INVITATION TO PUBLIC WORKSHOP #1

The Town of Georgina is reviewing and 
updating the Keswick Secondary Plan. The 
Secondary Plan is used to manage growth and 
development in Keswick. 

Please join us to share your thoughts and ideas 
for the future of Keswick. For example,  what do 
you think about:

For more information and project 
updates, check out our webpage: 
georgina.ca/kspr  

To be put on a project mailing list or to 
share your thoughts and comments, email: 
kspr@georgina.ca

To speak with someone at the Town 
regarding this project, please contact:	
				  
Tolek Makarewicz, MCIP, RPP
Senior Policy Planner 
Town of Georgina
905-476-4301 Ext. 2297 

Wednesday, October 30, 2019
Stephen Leacock Theatre

130 Gwendolyn Blvd., Keswick

•	 Increasing the range of housing to 
give more choices of where to live?

•	 Expanding the pedestrian and 
cycling trails to give more choice 
of mobility?

•	 Protecting natural features?

•	 The location, range and type of 
shopping and services?

We’ve planned two identical Workshop 
sessions - join the one that best suits your 
schedule. Each will include a presentation, 
followed by round-table group discussions.

KESWICK SECONDARY 
PLAN REVIEW

SESSION #1
4:00 – 6:00 pm

SESSION #2
6:30 – 8:30 pm


